Dear Members and Friends of the AZ Swiss Society,

The board and | would like to thank everyone who attended the Spring Picnic at the Desert Breeze
Park in Chandler. We shared a wonderful time with over a 100 members and guests attending. A big
thank you to all our members and guests one who brought delicious sides and desserts to share.
Thank you to our grill masters Daniel Fahrni and Anthony Haechler for serving the Veal Brats. Thank
you to our amazing Susan Oake for taking care of planning, decorations and all the activities. And
finally thank you to all the volunteers who helped setting and cleaning up at the end of the day. You
all made this event possible.

Our next event will be the first of August celebrations. This event will be held at Chompie’sin
Phoenix. We will share the message of the President of Switzerland and play our traditional Swiss
quiz with some great prizes.

The fall picnic is approaching, and we need volunteers to help Susan with the planning and
execution. | am looking forward to seeing everyone at the upcoming events.

Roland Ulrich
President




